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SUBJECT:   AUDIT RESULTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED  
     DECEMBER 31, 2011 
 

INFORMATION ITEM 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Board receive for information the attached report and update 
letter from PricewaterhouseCoopers regarding the audit of the consolidated financial 
statements of the Toronto Coach Terminal Inc. (TCTI) for the year ended December 31, 
2011. 

 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
At its meeting of April 30, 2012, the TCTI Audit Committee received this report for 
information to fulfill its mandate to “….review with staff and the External Auditors the results 
of the audits, including any significant and reporting issues, and the reasonableness of any 
significant estimates....”.  
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The consolidated financial statements of the Toronto Coach Terminal Inc. for the year ended 
December 31, 2011 have been prepared by management. They have been audited by 
PricewaterhouseCoopers (“PWC”). The attached report and update letter from PWC outlines 
the scope of their audit and provides some comments on significant accounting and 
disclosure matters.   
 
In the letter, the auditors have updated the Summary of Unadjusted Misstatements to include 
the late receipt of $35k from Northumberland General Insurance Company 
(“Northumberland”). These unexpected proceeds were received in respect of 
Northumberland’s 1985 liquidation for interest owed to policy loss claimants and unearned 
premium claimants and were identified after the Audit Committee had received the Audit 
Results report. The proceeds have been recorded as miscellaneous revenue for 2012. 
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